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 * The bill creates unnecessary red tape and burdens for law-abiding gun owners and 

businesses. 

 * The background check and licensing requirements are too strict and will make it 

harder for people to get guns for self-defense. 

 * The bill focuses on regulating legal gun owners instead of addressing the root 

causes of gun violence. 

 * The healthcare provisions could lead to higher costs and less choice for patients. 

 * The bill is an overreach of government power and infringes on individual rights. 

 


